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YEAR 5 BREAD TASTING 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our Design and Technology topic on Food and Nutrition, Year 5 children 
will be designing and making flavoured bread. The children will carry out sensory 
evaluations of the different types of bread.  
 
This will take place on Wednesday 8th November for Squirrel Class and 
Thursday 9th for Fox Class.  
 
The different types of bread will include cheese topped bread, bread with different 
herbs, olive oil and sundried tomato bread.  
 
We are aware of any allergies and dietary requirements as we have received the 
food tasting consent forms for all children. If you have any questions, please email 
contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Rebecca Gibson  
DT Teacher  
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